
THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD
WANTS TO HEAR FROM YOU

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership has applied to 
change its natural gas rates.

If the application is approved as filed, residential and certain  
commercial customers will see the following changes to their natural gas  

delivery rates, effective January 1, 2020.

Customer Classes  Natural Gas Delivery Rate Impact

Typical Residential Customer
(using 1,780 cubic metres per year)

Decrease of $5.24 per year

General Service Rate 4 Customers
(using 16,400 cubic metres per year)

Increase of $78.16 per year

Rate 5 Interruptible Contract Customers  
(using about 170,000 cubic metres per year)

Increase of $1,430.98 per year

HAVE YOUR SAY AT THE  
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD’S  
COMMUNITY MEETING

WHEN? Tuesday, March 19, 2019
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.
(Doors open at 6:00 p.m.)

WHERE? East Elgin Community Complex
531 Talbot Street West, Aylmer

REGISTER Visit oeb.ca/community-meetings  
for details. 

WHY ATTEND? 

• Learn more about your utility’s application
• Find out how you can get involved in the OEB’s process
• Provide your comments to the OEB about your utility’s application

While all EPCOR customers are welcome, we especially encourage those customers 
in General Service Rate 4 and Rate 5 Interruptible Contract classes to attend.

WANT TO MAKE A PRESENTATION AT THE MEETING?

If you would like to make a 5-minute presentation at the meeting,  
please email us at registrar@oeb.ca or call 1-877-632-2727 (toll-free).

The OEB file number for this case is EB-2018-0336.

If assistive devices or any other special considerations are needed, please email AODA@oeb.ca.


